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CURRENT
• System installed in 2010 and is beyond 

its useful life.  

• This facility serves as the secondary 
Public, Education and Government 
(PEG) and acts as the Emergency 
Operations Center (EOC) for the City of 
Santa Rosa.
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PROPOSED
• Remove and replace existing 

system with latest technology.

• PCD, Inc., Santa Rosa, CA was 
found to be the best value for City 
upon completion of Request for 
Proposals 19-16. 
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BENEFIT
• New system will meet current and 
future meeting needs

• New system will utilize the most 
current technology and design to 
improve the meeting experience 
and increase usability for ADA.
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RECOMMENDATION
• It is recommended by the Information 

Technology and Finance Departments, that the 
Council, by resolution, award a Design-Build 
Contract, Number F001997, to PCD, Inc., Santa 
Rosa, California, for the removal of the existing 
audio/visual (A/V) system, to deliver the design-
build plan of a new system, and provide 
installation of the new system at the Utilities 
Field Operations (UFO) building at 35 Stony Point 
Road, for a total amount not to exceed 
$412,191.84. 5



QUESTIONS?
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